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Fjällman Golf Design





In the summer of 2008 a new 18 hole course will open in Vårgårda, designed by Peter Fjällman. 


 ”It has been a stimulating and interesting task to design and develop the course around Olstorps Säteri”, says Fjällman. It has take some time to finish the course, but now we are all looking forward to the opening and that we can offer golf in a nice environment and a variegating landscape.”


The project started already in 2001 but several inquiry’s  concerning this areas special values of the nature, culture history and archaeology had to be fulfilled, which  lead to changed conditions for the course and all that lead to the long building time.


”We have had to adjust the course after the decisions made by authorities, but finally we managed to create a challenging and variegating golf course with high quality ” according to Fjällman. ”We have used a finding of sand in the area which gave us the possibility to lay out a 25 cm layer of sand on all fairways”.


The golf course has been built by local entrepreneurs,, MR Markentreprenad – Morgan Falk och Falks Markentreprenad – Jan Falk. 


For more information about the golf course and golf club, please visit: � HYPERLINK "http://www.vargardagolf.se" ��www.vargardagolf.se�
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Peter Fjällman


Associated Member of The European Institute of Golf Course Architects EIGCA 





Member of Föreningen Skandinaviska Golfbanearkitekter FSGA





Professional Diploma in Golf Course Architecture (with distiction) issued by EIGCA 2002.








